

Dear Students & Parents:

Our school year is almost over. It has been a great year!

Before you go on a well deserved summer break, do not forget to purchase your supplies for next year. It takes only a few minutes to get ready for our upcoming new year.

Just visit www.zolut.com and follow the steps below.

Free shipping is still available only this week.



Visit
www.zolut.com
and search for
our school

Select your grade for which you will be purchasing the supplies.

The list would be already set-up as per school specifications.



WWW.ZOLUT.COM



Enjoy 5% discount on your 2nd, 3rd or 4th list



+

"Within the same purchase"

www.zolut.com





